
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I believe in the Judicial system. I also believe a person is innocent until proven guilty. To take 
away a constitutional right without due process of law is never acceptable. Freedom is not free 
and this approach may lead to an occasional tragedy, but it is necessary in order for us to live 
free. One alternative to this bill would be to help victims by placing them in a safe environment 
until the time that due process can be completed. Our second amendment rights should not be 
tampered with under any circumstance. I therefore urge for the defeat of HB 4145. 
 
Dr. Rodney W. Ferry 
Lakeview, OR 97630  
 


